
 

Hi everyone 
 

A bit shout out to those that are doing it really tough at the moment. Some of you have 

had damage to your properties, many of you have been without power for days & our heart 

goes out to those of you that are still without power. Hang in there. Authorities are doing 

an amazing job to get so many issues sorted & they will get to you soon.  

We were really looking forward to re-opening last Friday until mother nature threw us 

another curve ball. After a 2-week lockdown we then had no power or phone service for 4 

days. Thankfully, our internet was restored today. Some of you saw our Facebook message 

& we had a few wonderful customers braving the cold & dark last Friday. Patchy Facebook 

& sms have been the only way for us to communicate until now.  

Barring further dramas, the shop will be open for our regular hours. It goes without saying 

that you must be feeling well, wearing a mask & you need to log in with our QR check-in. 
 

Classes will resume tomorrow - Tuesday 15th June as scheduled. Until further notice all 

students will need to wear a mask for the duration of the class & continue to bring their 

own equipment. If you are unable to attend a class please contact Chris. Those who have 

missed classes in the last fortnight will be contacted to organise new dates. If you need to 

get out & make some cards there are a few dates that still have availability & we’d love to 

see you: - 
 

• Thursday 17th June 10am – 1pm - 3 cards using gilding flakes with Tamara $25 
 

 

• Saturday 19th June – 10am - 1pm – 3 Distress glaze cards with Jenn $25 
 

 

• Tuesday 22nd June – 10am - 1pm – 3 Distress glaze cards with Jenn $25 
 

 

• Wednesday 23rd June – 9-30 – 12-30pm 3 kids birthday cards with Chris $25 
 

 

• Friday 25th June – 9-30 – 12-30pm 3 kids birthday cards with Chris $25 
 

 

• Tuesday 29th June – 10am – 1pm - 4 men’s cards using stencils/glazes with Chris $25 
 

 

• Tuesday 6th July 10am – 1pm - 3 cards using gilding flakes with Tamara $25 
 

 

• Sunday 11th July 12noon- 3pm – 3 cards Alcohol with ink techniques with Chris $25 
 

Since our last newsletter we have had some fabulous new goodies arrive: - 

• Mintay have released a gorgeous new collection called “Nightfall”. This range has a 

deep purple, teal & gold colour palette. It has an unusual mix of night sky, roses, red 

wine & grapes with some amazing background papers. You can enlarge the photos to 

see their detail better. We have 6x6 inch paper pads, 12x12 papers & paper packs. 

For the first time Mintay have some pre-cut ephemera packs. We have these as well 

as the 12x12 sheets for lovers of fussy cutting. 
 

 

   
 
 



 

• We’ve also received some lovely new floral stamps pictured below from Woodware  
 

 

         
 

• Paper Rose have had several new releases & we have some great new products 

pictured above including a new puzzle piece die, filmstrip, gorgeous zen blooms, 

honeysuckle plant, 2 patchwork dies & a great new sentiment set for those who are 

mad on gaming. The gaming sentiments work beautifully with our new gaming die set. 

 

Please keep in mind that if you are visiting you need to be within your 25km radius at the 

moment.  Hopefully these restrictions will be lifted soon, but there are mobile police in the 

outer suburbs & we would hate to see you in trouble!  
 

 

We hope to see you very soon 
 

Keep smiling & take care         
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